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Genetic testing in pregnancy: 
What are the experiences of Black women and their families?

Black women and their families are often 

not included in maternal health studies.  

This means that we don't know enough 

about the issues that are important to 

them.

 

We would like to speak to Black women 

and their families to learn about their 

experiences of being offered genetic 

tests when they were pregnant.

 

Be part of the change and have your 
voice heard!

Would you like to share your 
views?

For more information on how to take part in a conversation with 
Michelle and her team, contact:

michelle.lowe@gosh.nhs.uk, scan the QR code below, or visit 
unheardvoices.co.uk

QR code 
here

Are you of Black or mixed Black 
heritage?

Dr Michelle Peter, 

Lead Investigator

Have you been offered genetic 
testing in pregnancy within the 
last 5 years, such as NIPT, 
amniocentesis or CVS? 

Would you like to share your 
thoughts and experiences, and 
receive £25 for                        
your time?


